
 

 
 

 

Holding Statement regarding #GuptaLeaks – Amabhungane media report 
 

Spokesperson for the Statement is Brett Parker, Managing Director: SAP Africa 
 
SAP strongly rejects allegations of kickbacks recently made by some South Africa based media.  The accusations made 
around the use and payment of sub-contractors are unfounded and unsubstantiated. 

SAP is dedicated to conducting every aspect of our business responsibly and in accordance with the highest global 
compliance and legal standards. As part of its day to day business, SAP South Africa engages various subcontractors, 
SMMEs and partners and it has always been and will continue to be SAP's policy to partner with a wide pool of 
organisations that qualify for our partner programme, if those organisations successfully meet the exacting criteria of our 
comprehensive global due diligence and certification processes.  

SAP has taken strong exception to the reports issued in the media today, and is investigating various possible actions.   
 

Media contact: 

Ansophie Strydom, SAP Africa, +27 (11) 235 6000, a.strydom@sap.com  
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